Prayers New Beginning Mfm
Thank you unconditionally much for downloading prayers new beginning mfm.Most
likely you have knowledge that, people have see numerous times for their
favorite books in imitation of this prayers new beginning mfm, but end
occurring in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book similar to a mug of coffee in the afternoon,
on the other hand they juggled taking into account some harmful virus inside
their computer. prayers new beginning mfm is approachable in our digital
library an online permission to it is set as public hence you can download it
instantly. Our digital library saves in fused countries, allowing you to
acquire the most less latency times to download any of our books later this
one. Merely said, the prayers new beginning mfm is universally compatible
similar to any devices to read.

Seven Prayers That Will Change Your Life Forever Stormie Omartian 2010-11-07
Seven prayers that offer the life-changing power to move life from ordinary to
amazing. Stormie Omartian is well known for her powerful books on prayer. These
seven life-changing prayers guide readers to find renewal and transformation
into their spiritual lives. Prayer topics include: Confession, Salvation,
Release, Submission, Praise, Promise, and Blessing. The brand new design
appeals to a new and younger audience, spreading the power of prayer beyond
borders never reached before.
Pray your way into 2018 and Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2017-12-16
When Prayer is a Struggle Kevin P. Halloran 2021 "If you struggle to pray, be
encouraged! The struggle reveals a desire to pray, and Halloran shows how to
address the obstacles to prayer by facing them head-on"-Intersections of Religion and Migration Jennifer B. Saunders 2016-09-28 This
innovative volume introduces readers to a variety of disciplinary and
methodological approaches used to examine the intersections of religion and
migration. A range of leading figures in this field consider the roles of
religion throughout various types of migration, including forced, voluntary,
and economic. They discuss examples of migrations at all levels, from local to
global, and critically examine case studies from various regional contexts
across the globe. The book grapples with the linkages and feedback between
religion and migration, exploring immigrant congregations, activism among and
between religious groups, and innovations in religious thought in light of
migration experiences, among other themes. The contributors demonstrate that
religion is an important factor in migration studies and that attention to the
intersection between religion and migration augments and enriches our
understandings of religion. Ultimately, this volume provides a crucial survey
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of a burgeoning cross-disciplinary, interreligious, and global area of study.
2020 and Beyond - Prophetic Breaking News 1 of 4 - 65 Prophetic Gifts
Prophecies on World Economies, Politics, Nations, Churches and Track their
Fulfilments to Help You Stay Successful in 2020 and beyond Ambassador Monday
Ogwuojo Ogbe Imagine what you could do if you knew the future! No doubt each of
you has plans for the future, plans for what you will do when you get on the
outside. What does the future hold? We go to considerable lengths to find out
what the future holds. For instance, we pay people to be meteorologists, so
that we can know what the weather will be like in the future. They have limited
success – they might get tomorrow’s weather right but things get very
inaccurate past 2 or 3 days. What they do is look at the past conditions, track
the trend and extrapolate it into the future. But it only works if things
continue on as they are doing – no one predicted an earthquake was going to
hit. It was a one off, an unexpected event. Things don’t always continue on the
way they always have. Sudden, unexpected, out of the ordinary things take
place. It is a fallacy to think that the past is the key to the future. The
Bible speaks of those who mock the predictions of the Bible of a coming day of
judgement: [2 Peter 3:3-4 First of all, you must understand that in these last
days some people will appear whose lives are controlled by their own lusts.
They will mock you and will ask, “He promised to come, didn’t He? Where is He?
Our ancestors have already died, but everything is still the same as it was
since the creation of the world!”] Everything carries on the same as it always
does – but this is not case. It is impossible to plan unless you know the
future. The one who knows the future is at a distinct advantage – in the past
rulers and leaders spent considerable resources trying to gain the advantage of
knowing the future – they employed astrologers, men who could read omens,
examine livers etc. Even today you find the government spends considerable sums
getting people to provide fiscal and economic forecasts – they want to know the
future. But predicting the future is an inexact science – no one knows! Well
not quite. God claims to know the future! [Isaiah 46:9-10 Remember what
happened long ago; acknowledge that I alone am God and that there is no one
else like Me. From the beginning I predicted the outcome; long ago I foretold
what would happen. I said that my plans would never fail, that I would do
everything I intended to do.] Isaiah 45:21 Who predicted long ago what would
happen? Was it not I, the Lord, the God who saves his people? There is no other
god.] In fact the Bible has 100% accuracy record in its predictions of the
future. That is pretty impressive! It predicted that the Messiah would come,
and minute details of Jesus’ life were written about hundreds of years before
hand – they were fulfilled exactly. [Joshua 21:45 Not one of the good promises
which the Lord had made to the house of Israel failed; all came to pass.]
Everything God promised would happen, took place. [Joshua 23:14 “Now behold,
today I am going the way of all the earth, and you know in all your hearts and
in all your souls that not one word of all the good words which the Lord your
God spoke concerning you has failed; all have been fulfilled for you, not one
of them has failed.] What does the Bible say about the future? Not only did it
predict the coming of Jesus, it speaks far more frequently about His coming
again, His return. One of the big things we know for certain about the future
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that Jesus is coming again! [John 14:3 And if I go and prepare a place for you,
I will come again and receive you to myself, so that where I am, you may be
also.] The Bible describes Jesus going back to heaven: [Acts 1:9-11 After
saying this, He was taken up to heaven as they watched Him, and a cloud hid Him
from their sight. They still had their eyes fixed on the sky as He went away,
when two men dressed in white suddenly stood beside them and said, “Galileans,
why are you standing there looking up at the sky? This Jesus, who was taken
from you into heaven, will come back in the same way that you saw Him go to
heaven.”] We don’t need to be in the dark about the future, the Bible gives us
insight. God has given the body of Christ gifts for equipping and edifying of
the body for work of ministry as written In scripture - And He Himself gave
some to be apostles, some prophets, some evangelists, and some pastors and
teachers, for the equipping of the saints for the work of ministry, for the
edifying of the body of Christ. ― EPHESIANS 4:11-12 2 Chronicles 20:20 The
Message (MSG) 20 They were up early in the morning, ready to march into the
wilderness of Tekoa. As they were leaving, Jehoshaphat stood up and said,
“Listen Judah and Jerusalem! Listen to what I have to say! Believe firmly in
God, your God, and your lives will be firm! Believe in your prophets and you’ll
come out on top!” Yes., believe His prophets and you shall prosper. In 2020
prophetic Breaking News, we have pulled together for you prophecies from 65
prophetic gifts in the body of Christ to equip you and edify you for the work
of ministry for 2020 and beyond. The prediction will also help you in economic
decisions, political decision, on how to pray for your nation and also where to
work on in the spiritual life. We cannot determine if all prophetic messages
are accurate as some can serve as warning which we can pray to avert while
others are determined already and cannot be averted. We will encourage you to
test the spirit before you take action based on prophecies provided here. We
will continue to update you with new prophesies through the year and their
fulfilment so stay tuned, stay blessed and stay connected to Him through His
body in Jesus name..
Commanding Your Morning Cindy Trimm 2010-09-24 Your Words Have Power DIVIf you
want your life to change, it all starts with what you think and say. In her
authoritative, declarative style, Cindy Trimm helps you achieve victory over
your circumstances through spoken declarations that activate God’s power.You
will put meaning and purpose back into your life when you positively direct
your thoughts, words, and actions toward the realization of your goals. Begin
each day by commanding your morning. As you do, know that whatever begins with
God and His principles, has to end right./div
Pentecostalism and Politics in Africa Adeshina Afolayan 2018-06-29 As the
epicenter of Christianity has shifted towards Africa in recent decades,
Pentecostalism has emerged as a particularly vibrant presence on the continent.
This collection of essays offers a groundbreaking study of the complex links
between politics and African Pentecostalism. Situated at the intersection
between the political, the postcolonial, and global neoliberal capitalism,
contributors examine the roots of the Pentecostal movement’s extraordinary
growth; how Pentecostalism intervenes in key social and political issues, such
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as citizenship, party politics, development challenges, and identity; and
conversely, how politics in Africa modulate the Pentecostal movement.
Pentecostalism and Politics in Africa offers a wide-ranging picture of a
central dimension of postcolonial African life, opening up new directions for
future research.
Release From Destructive Covenants Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2011-05-26 This book
discusses six powerful topics that are fundamental to man; particularly the
Blackman Twenty-one hidden covenants, Collective Captivity Release from curses
attached to Evil Covenants Prisoners of Local Altars Deliverance From Evil
Altars The Blood Covenant Trap Many believers discover to their chagrin that
inspite of their claims to salvation, they are still engulfed in a cycle of
spiritual paralysis and unfulfillment. This book explains the reasons and
profers divine solutions to being fulfilled.
70 Days Prayer and Fasting Programme 2020 Edition Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2020-08-27
Patterned after the annual feasts of the Tabernacle, the annual 70 days of
fasting and prayer program is an annual spiritual sacrifice that cannot but
yield power and breakthroughs given the covenant that backs it up. "We give all
the glory to the Lord for what He has been doing with our annual Seventy days
prayer and fasting programme. The Lord has used the programme to: Ignite the
fire of revival in thousands of lives, put stubborn pursuers to flight, produce
prayer eagles, open chapters of prosperity for many, confuse satanic dribblers
and put the enemies' gear in reverse. Prayer is of great value in turbulent and
non-turbulent situations. Prayer is a necessity not an option." "Howbeit this
kind goeth not out but by PRAYER AND FASTING" (Matt 17:21).
Pray Your Way into 2014 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2013-12-11 Pray your way into 2014.
Every gate has requirements of entry. So is the gate of a new year and month.
There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it is!
Pray Your Way Into 2015 Dr. D. K. Olukoya Pray Your Way into 2015. Every gate
has requirements for entry. So is the gate of the new year. There is a mode of
approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it is! Turn the battle to the gate!
MFM at 30 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2019-09-18 In three glorious decades, Mountain of
Fire and Miracles Ministries has carved an indelible niche for itself among the
comity of churches worldwide. It has come to be known as a pacesetting church,
bestriding the firmaments of Christendom like a colossus.The church's thirty
years journey so far has been filled with landmark events, phenomenal global
expansion as well as unrivalled far-reaching impacts on the body of Christ and
mankind as a whole than any other church today.The remarkable achievements,
enviable heights, iconic status and positive global recognition that MFM enjoys
today is attributable to the complete obedience, unwavering faith in God and
unusual steadfastness of its Founder and General Overseer, DrD.K.Olukoya, the
Elijah of ourtimeand God's Generalissimo inthe end times.This book glorifies
the Almighty God who has demonstrated His power to save to the uttermost. It
celebrates God's faithfulness in the life of Dr D. K. Olukoya, the unusual
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outworking of His grace and power in MFM's three decades'journey as well as the
phenomenal achievements, fire exploits and global spread of this unique church
of God. Glory be to the God that answers by fire. Hallelujah!
Pray Your Way into 2020 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2019-12-06 Pray
Your Way into 2020. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
is! Turn the battle to the gate!
Prayers for Alcoholics Charles L. Wood 1983
Pray your way into 2019 and Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2018-12-02 Pray
Your Way into 2018. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
is! Turn the battle to the gate!
The Slow Learners Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-03-17 The Slow learners Some learn
quick and some slow. Where you fall in may very well determine how you fare in
the race and battles of life. Are there secrets to learning the things of God?
And learning quickly too !
Women Living Well Courtney Joseph 2013-10-08 Women desire to live well.
However, living well in this modern world is a challenge. The pace of life,
along with the new front porch of social media, has changed the landscape of
our lives. Women have been told for far too long that being on the go and
accumulating more things will make their lives full. As a result, we grasp for
the wrong things in life and come up empty. God created us to walk with him; to
know him and to be loved by him. He is our living well and when we drink from
the water he continually provides, it will change us. Our marriages, our
parenting, and our homemaking will be transformed. Mommy-blogger Courtney
Joseph is a cheerful realist. She tackles the challenge of holding onto vintage
values in a modern world, starting with the keys to protecting our walk with
God. No subject is off-limits as she moves on to marriage, parenting, and
household management. Rooted in the Bible, her practical approach includes tons
of tips that are perfect for busy moms, including: Simple Solutions for
Studying God’s Word How to Handle Marriage, Parenting, and Homemaking in a
Digital Age 10 Steps to Completing Your Husband Dealing With Disappointed
Expectations in Motherhood Creating Routines that Bring Rest Pursuing the
Discipline and Diligence of the Proverbs 31 Woman There is nothing more
important than fostering your faith, building your marriage, training your
children, and creating a haven for your family. Women Living Well is a clear
and personal guide to making the most of these precious responsibilities.
70 Seventy Days Prayer and Fasting Programme 2021 Edition: Prayer Battle 2 Dr.
D. K. Olukoya 2021-08-05 O Thou that hearest prayer, unto thee shall all flesh
come. Psalm 65:2 (KJV) Howbeit this kind goeth not out but by PRAYER AND
FASTING. Matthew 17:21 (KJV). Some mountains will not fall unless they are
bombarded with the artillery of prayer and fasting. The weapon of prayer and
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fasting have been known to do wonders when other methods have failed. In
addition, some breakthroughs are impossible unless there is regular,
consistent, concerted, constant bombardment of prayers. The prayer points for
this year's programme have been specially vomitted by the Holy Ghost to bring
salvation, deliverance and healing of the spirit, soul and body to God's
people. Pray them with determination, pray them with aggression, pray them with
violence in your spirit, pray them with violent faith, pray them with great
expectation and your life will never remain the same. The God who answereth by
fire will surely answer you, in Jesus' name. Your friend in the school of
prayer, Dr. D.K. OLUKOYA HOW IT WORKS The fasting & prayer programme begins 09
August 2021 and runs through 17 October, 2021, each day of the week from Monday
to Sunday. On Mondays and Fridays, you break your fast at 5 PM local time;
every other day you break at 2 PM local time. Children participating in the
programme should break their fast at 12 PM local time daily
70 Days Fasting and Prayer Programme 2015 Edition : Prayers that bring
unparalleled favour Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-07-29 Patterned after the annual
feasts of the Tabernacle, the annual 70 days of fasting and prayer program is
an annual spiritual sacrifice that cannot but yield power and breakthroughs
given the covenant that backs it up. "We give all the glory to the Lord for
what He has been doing with our annual Seventy days prayer and fasting
programme. The Lord has used the programme to: Ignite the fire of revival in
thousands of lives, put stubborn pursuers to flight, produce prayer eagles,
open chapters of prosperity for many, confuse satanic dribblers and put the
enemies' gear in reverse. Prayer is of great value in turbulent and nonturbulent situations. Prayer is a necessity not an option." "Howbeit this kind
goeth not out but by PRAYER AND FASTING" (Matt 17:21).
Powerful Devices Abimbola Adunni Adelakun 2022-10-14 Powerful Devices studies
spiritual warfare performances as an apparatus for disestablishing structures
of power and knowledge, and establishing righteousness in their stead. Drawing
on performance studies’ emphasis on radicality and breaking of social norms as
devices of social transformation, the book demonstrates how Christian groups
with dominant cultural power but who perceive themselves as embattled wield the
ideas of performance activism. Combining religious studies with ethnography,
Powerful Devices explores Nigerian Pentecostals and US Evangelicals’ praxis of
transnational spiritual warfare. By closely studying spiritual warfare prayers
as a “device,” Powerful Devices shows how the rituals of prayer enable an
apprehension of time, paradigms of self-enhancement, and the subversion of
politics and authority. A critical intervention, Powerful Devices explores
charismatic Christianity’s relationship to science and secular authority,
technology and temporality, neoliberalism, and reactionary ideology.
The Ultimate Guide to the Daniel Fast Kristen Feola 2010-12-21 The Ultimate
Guide to the Daniel Fast is an inspiring resource for Christians who want to
pursue a more intimate relationship with God through the 21-day commitment to
prayer and fasting known as the Daniel Fast. As you deny yourself certain
foods—such as sugars, processed ingredients, and solid fats—you will not only
prayers-new-beginning-mfm

6/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

embrace healthier eating habits, you’ll also discover a greater awareness of
God’s presence. Author Kristen Feola explains the Daniel Fast in easy-tounderstand language, provides 21 thought-provoking devotionals for each day of
the fast, and shares more than 100 tasty, easy-to-make recipes that follow
fasting guidelines. In a conversational style, Feola helps you structure the
fast so you can spend less time thinking about what to eat and more time
focusing on God. You will also discover that “to fast” means “to feast” on the
only thing that truly nourishes?God’s powerful Word. For more info, please
visit www.ultimatedanielfast.com.
Letting God Meet Your Emotional Needs Cindi McMenamin 2003-03-01 Women long to
be loved, to be known, to be understood. But who can meet those needs at their
deepest level? Only the One who created women--who knows them by name and who
designed them--can bring fulfillment that truly satisfies. "Letting God Meet
Your Emotional Needs" shows how God desires to help every woman: I need
acceptance... God loves, forgives, and accepts I need security... God promises
He will never leave I need to feel pretty... Christ sees me as new, spotless I
need a companion... He is the perfect friend I need communication... He talks
to me intimately through His Word Formerly "Heart Hunger."
Mountain Top Life Daily Devotional 2018 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2018-01-01
A Prayer Book for Australia 1995-01-01 Content: Sunday Services, The Liturgical
Psalter, Daily Prayer, The Church¿s Year, Pastoral Services, The Ordinal,
Supplementary Material.
Pray Your Way into 2021 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2020-12-18 Pray
Your Way into 2021. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
is! Turn the battle to the gate!
Wedlock or Padlock? Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-02-13 Wedlock or Padlock? There is
no difference between wedlock and padlock. Wedlock is padlock. Those concerned
are padlocked. Marriage is either a holy wedlock or an unholy padlock! The
wedding ring that many people desire so much is the smallest handcuff in
history .......please read on!
The Mystery of Prayer Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2019-04-08 THE MYSTERY OF PRAYER There
are various realms of prayer. When you get to an uncommon realm, your prayers
will begin to obtain results in an amazing way. Prayer is one of the deepest
mysteries. God does not do anything without prayer. Prayer is what triggers the
acts of God. God will not do anything except what is activated through prayer.
God also does everything in the life of humanity and the world through prayer.
Prayer is therefore a catalyst that makes all things possible. , This book will
give the principles to follow if you want to get results through prayer.
Prayer Rain Dr. D. K. Olukoya This 125 chapter, page turner accurately
diagnoses and proffers fail-proof prayers for breakthroughs in diverse,
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challenging life-situations; ranging from Prayers for Spiritual growth,
Profitable sales, Divine favour, Marital breakthroughs, Salvation of loved
ones, Victory in Court, Success in Exams, Career Breakthroughs, Victory over
Nightmares, Success in Ministry, Breaking Curses, Divine Healing leading to
Divine health guarantees, Deliverance from satanic attacks and many more.
Prayer Rain provides a way out for all those wallowing helplessly under satanic
harassment. Knowing what to do and, and doing it right could make a difference
between who sinks or swims in the river of life. Prayer Rain is a spiritual
life-jacket. Endeavour to own your own copy! Christian Prayer Manual. Spiritual
Warfare Manual. Prayer for Deliverance. Gethsemanic Prayer Model. Kingdom
Prayer Style. Apostolic Decrees. Prayer Points.
Waiting on God Wayne Stiles 2015-08-11 We have all experienced a disconnect
between God's promises to us and our everyday reality. We wait, without
understanding why. We want to know God's plan so that we can trust it--but God
so often hides his plan so that we will trust him. What can we do in the
meantime as we are waiting for an answer, a change, or a miracle? With deep
compassion, Wayne Stiles helps readers understand why God makes them wait.
Unpacking the Old Testament story of Joseph, Stiles shows readers how to find
comfort and opportunity in the time between God's promises and his answers,
revealing the perspective-altering truth that sometimes when we think we are
waiting on God, he is actually waiting on us. Anyone who has felt a disconnect
between God's promises and their reality, who doesn't know what God wants them
to do next, or who struggles with the brokenness of their world will find in
Wayne Stiles a wise and trustworthy guide to finding peace in the pauses.
The Fresh Fire Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-02-23 The book shows how to receive the
Fresh Fire of God in your life and maintain the Fire burning. The devil cannot
touch you if you are fire.
Fasting for Financial Breakthrough Elmer L. Towns 2002-07-08 Shed a spiritual
light on some of the biggest problems facing people today: the need to put the
role of money in a proper perspective and to solve financial problems. Elmer
Towns states at the outset that this is not the primary purpose of fasting and
prayer. Instead, it is all about knowing God. It is not about withdrawing
prayer on an as-needed basis from some spiritual ATM kiosk. It is about
meditation, studying the Scriptures, and communing with God. When we fast and
pray in faith, asking for God's help and provision, He begins to teach us how
to become good stewards of what He has provided. Chapter topics include
"Fasting to Learn Stewardship," "Why We Have Money Problems," and "A Faith
Approach to Fasting for Money." Once we understand why we struggle with money
problems, we can do something about it with this practical step-by-step guide.
Coral Ridge Presbyterian Church Communicator 1997
Common Worship: Times and Seasons President's Edition Common Worship 2013-07-15
This revised, expanded edition of the Common Worship President’s Edition
contains everything to celebrate Holy Communion Order One throughout the church
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year. It combines relevant material from the original President’s Edition with
Eucharistic material from Times and Seasons, Festivals and Pastoral Services,
and the Additional Collects.
Praying Through Your Pregnancy Jennifer Polimino 2010-03-12 Praying Through
Your Pregnancy shows a mother how to provide an early head start for her child
through the power of prayer. With fresh spiritual insight, each chapter reveals
what is happening with the baby's development that week, starting with the very
first moment of conception, when God begins the creation of either a boy or a
girl. Readers will learn how the confidence they place in God affects the
healthy development of their precious growing baby, and how to reduce their own
stress and anxiety by looking to the Creator. In this interactive guidebook,
the author shares excerpts from her pregnancy journal as an encouragement for
women to write their own thoughts and feelings, and each chapter ends with a
Mother's Prayer and Scriptures for Meditation. Praying Through Your Pregnancy
was a 2011 Christian Book Award Finalist.
FAMILY DELIVERANCE Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-11-29 Marriage and the family is a
broad area where many people have exhibited gross ignorance. Unfortunately, it
is a landscape where there has been many ugly casualties. Many people have,
therefore, expressed the need for a powerful family deliverance manual. The
book which you hold in your hands is a product of years of research. It
addresses the hopes and aspirations of stake holders as far as the institution
of marriage is considered. Family deliverance has been vomited by the Holy
Ghost to rescue many families, prop up the tottering walls of marital stability
and grant immunity to homes. Family Deliverance will lead to restoration, peace
and stability in every home.
Life in Christ Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2017-06-23
Power Must Change Hands - Prayer Points 1995-2010 DR.D. K. OLUKOYA 2014-10-15
This is a compilation of monthly Power Must Change Hands programs for the last
16years. This books contains prayers for every situations - financial, marital,
spiritual, ministerial, educational, emotional and health. Each prayer program
comes with bible passages, confession and prayer points. the prayer points in
this book are Holy Ghost anointed. A must have for every christian who desire
to live a victorious life.
Pray your way into 2017 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-12-25
Pray your way into 2016 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-12-09 Pray your way into 2016
and prosperity night Pray. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the
gate of the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom.
Here it is! Turn the battle to the gate!
Pray Your Way into 2022 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2021-12-22 Pray
Your Way into 2022. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
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is! Turn the battle to the gate!
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